
 
 

“Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of God belongs to 

such as these.”Mark 10:14 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Dear Infant Parents, 
 

We have new friends in the infant room! This is such an 
exciting time. In the past couple of months, more of the 
older infants have moved on to the Toddler class and 
the infant room seemed a little empty. But we are 
blessed with the opportunity to welcome in new 
infants, more of God’s precious gifts. Time passes 
quickly, but we are ready and anxious to be a part of 
these babies’ new experiences at Little Lamb Preschool! 
 

God Bless You All, 
 

 Mrs. Kat & Ms. Engie 
  
 

 

Hello Toddler Parents!!! 
  
 
We are marching into a new month! The season 
may be changing, but God remains the same. Our 
Toddlers are growing and advancing each and 
every day. Being a witness to this growth is truly a 
gift. Let their little lights shine! 
 
 
Gratefully, 
 
Ms. Tira & Ms. Arianna 

 
  Dear PS1 Parents, 

PS1 is graciously marching into March and so excited 

for a new month! The children are doing an amazing 

job in class. Please continue your consistant efforts 

with potty training at home as we also are in the 

classroom. We love working as a team with you! PS1 

is beginning a new chapter of learning activities and 

growth this month. We can’t wait to share in more 

memories and fun! 

Praying for you all, 

Ms. White & Mrs. Haidy  & Ms. Cassandra 

Dear PS2 Parents, 

It hardly seems possible that 100 days of school 
have passed! The time has gone by so quickly. I am 
so proud of the children’s achievement so far. 
Continue to as them what they learn in class. Your 
child might surprise you! We can say the sound of 
letters A-L and list so many words that start with 
those letters! We can count and identify numbers 
0-20 and even recite some poetry! PS2 is so excited 
to continue this learning journey with lots of fun 
activities through March! 
 
God Bless! 
Ms. Elise & Ms. Jeannie  

 

Dear K4 Parents, 
 
Let’s give a warm welcome to Ms. Cinthia, our new 
teacher’s assistant in K4! Ms. Cinthia is no stranger 
to working with little ones. In fact, for quite a few 
years, Ms. Cinthia has worked with the infants and 
preschool age children as a Children’s Church 
teacher here at our church First Assembly of God, 
also known as, Impact Ministries! Ms. Cinthia and 
Ms. Alana are both very excited for this new month 
and all the wonderful learning that will continue to 
take place in K4. Welcome Ms. Cinthia!!! 
 
Graciously, 
Ms. Boniche – Director of LLPS 
 
 
 
 


